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TO: State of California 

FROM: Jonathan Olivas, Assistant Planner 

DATE: June 6, 2023 

RE: Recirculation of CEQA IS MND for PLN220024 4701 Santa Ana Valley Road 

 

The County of San Benito requests that the CEQA Initial Study Mitigated Negative Declaration 

for SCH #2023050235, submitted on May 9th, 2023, be withdrawn.  In its place we wish to 

recirculate the document using the submission from June 6th, 2023, with a subsequent new 

comment period running from June 6th, 2023, till July 6th, 2023.  

 

The initial study analyzes PLN220024, a Minor Subdivision, which is located at 4701 Santa Ana 

Valley Road. The purpose for the recirculation is that significant changes have been made to the 

following mitigation measures in the Tribal and Cultural areas: TCR-1, TCR-2, TCR-3, and CR-

1.  These changes were made to correct errors in the previous versions of these measures to 

correctly reflect the results of the AB 52 tribal negotiations.  Furthermore TCR-4 was added to 

reflect the requests of the Tribes as part of the AB 52 tribal negotiations.  

 

 


